
LEGAL NOTICE
TOWNSHIP OF UPPER ST.

CLAIR
The  Township  of  Upper  St.
Clair’s  Preliminary  2024
Budget is available for public
inspection at the Office of the
Township  Manager  and  the
Upper  St.  Clair  Library,  1820
McLaughlin Run Road, Upper
St. Clair, PA 15241, between
8:00  a.m.  and  4:00  p.m.,
Monday  through  Friday,  and
available  online  at
www.twpusc.org.   Notice  is
given  that  there  will  be  a
Public  Hearing regarding the
Preliminary  2024  Township
Budget at 7:30 p.m., Monday,
November  6,  2023,  in  the
Board  of  Commissioners’
Meeting  Room,  Township
Building, 1820 McLaughlin Run
Road,  Upper  St.  Clair,  PA
15241.

Matthew R. Serakowski
Township Manager


